

Re: Hunter Safety Education in Schools Grant Positions

1 message

Taw Lindsey <tlindsey@aisdk12.org>

Tue, Mar 25, 2025 at 3:53 PM

To: Ashley Scott <ascott@aisdk12.org>, Brittany Hayward <bhayward@aisdk12.org>

Approved.

Thank you,

Taw

On Tue, Mar 25, 2025 at 3:45 PM Ashley Scott <ascott@aisdk12.org> wrote:

Hi Tav

With the Hunter Safety Education in Schools Grant being awarded, the following was outlined in the grant for positions. Do you approve?

Extra-Duty Contracts

Joe Henry - Hunters Safety Education Grant Manager and HIT Instructor Training William Bolton - HIT Instructor Training

Chelsea Martinez - HIT Instructor Training

MOA/Contracted Service

Nicholas Yliniemi - HIT Instructor Training and Classroom Instruction Support

Drew Yliniemi - HIT Instructor Training

Thanks

Ashley Scott

Director of Business & Finance Annette Island School District P: (907) 886-6332 ext 2272 F: (907) 886-5130 ascott@aisdk12.org

Taw Lindsey Superintendent of Schools Annette Island School District PO Box 7 Metlakatla, AK 99926 907-886-6332, ext. 2261 907-886-5130, fax tlindsey@aisdk12.org

PLEASE NOTE: This communication, including any attachment, contains information that may be confidential or privileged, and is intended solely for the entity or individual to whom it is addressed and contents may be subject to terms of the federal Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA). If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message and are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, or distribution of this message is strictly prohibited.